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My Family and I are opposed to this Bill.  The cost to the builder will be very high. 

Especially for the increase of fire suppression.  

And the amount of extra safe area for charging an EV. .  It will make higher insurance 

costs etc. Also, with the cost of electricity increasing all the time. 

The cost is to help put in solar and wind power which is a very big gamble and 

costing the public millions of dollars on their power bills. .  

The big fire at Moss landing is showing that the concept of storing or the batteries in 

an EV are not ready for prime time yet. More testing is needed.  

 

Also, the city of Salem gamble of EV buses seems to demonstrate this very well.  

 

respectfully  

Ritch Hanneman    


